NWMMOC No-Run Run
Saturday 20 January 2018

Lunch at The Plough on the Hill, Chiseldon

22 of us sat down to lunch at the Plough for an opportunity to catch up after the New Year
and put some flesh on plans for our meetings, runs and rallies ahead. Thanks to Pam for
getting everyone to update their signatures on our 2017 events attendance sheet - this will
result in a rebate of £100 from the MMOC, a valuable addition to branch funds. It was a
gloomy wet day so probably just as well that we hadn’t planned a run in the cars! All credit
to Diana Jeremiah who was the only one of us to arrive in a Minor.
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